
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRILLIUM AWARD 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
  

The Ontario Asphalt Pavement 

Council (OAPC) Confirms that:  
                                          

KING PAVING & 

CONSTRUCTION – John Hutter. 

Burlington Asphalt Plant – 1077 Howard Rd. 

Was Trillium Awarded in 2022 

Most Recent Recertification: N/A 
 

“Per OAPC Trillium Award requirements, recertification 

applicants which have elapsed more than 3 years will require a 

written letter stating they remained in good standing over that 

period. Plants that have allowed their certification to elapse more 

than 5 years will be required to resubmit as a new applicant” 

 

This facility is in good standing, 

and is required to recertify in 2025.  

Recertification grace period for this facility elapses in 2027, and 

MUST not be delayed beyond 2027. The validity of this 

acknowledgement in the periods between 2026 – 2027 MUST be 

supported by an approved letter of compliance from OAPC, if 

recertification is not pursued in 2025. 

 

Dominic A. Crupi                                                 

Chair, Ontario Asphalt Pavement Council (2022) 

 
Trillium Awarded and Recertified facilities are verifiable through ORBA’s 

Technical Services Division, and/or on the OAPC website. 

Reference: OAPC-TAA-2022-034 


